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19th September 2017		                                  Newsletter 29
Dear Parents/Caregivers

Tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou katoa
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‘Parent information evening’  - successful sharing
Last Wednesday night 50 parents took the opportunity to hear about the direction of learning at Coatesville School.
They heard from school leaders and then had the chance to see learning in action, with students and teachers involved. Thank you so much to the parents who attended; to the students who gave up their time to help demonstrate learning; and to the staff who shared information, guided learning students and answered questions from parents. 
PIE Presentation – check it out.
Great job everyone! A very worthwhile night! Which now leads onto several other things …

[image: ]Redevelopment of the Library & Artec spaces 
We also revealed plans to develop these spaces to better utilise them - and to create a modern, flexible space for our whole school and community.
While it could become a ‘learning hub’ for our students, it could also double as a space for assemblies, functions, productions, etc. We intend to still retain our library and our art room within the space. But with more flexibility and better use of space.
Redevelopment of the library & Artec spaces (plans) – check out the link on our website.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The plans will also be available later in the week in the office area.
What are your thoughts?


Missed the ‘PIE’ - Another chance this Friday! 
There is another opportunity to see the (brief) presentation and to ask questions or discuss aspects of learning and our school’s direction. After assembly – in the staffroom this Friday!
Be there if you missed last Wednesday night - or you wish to be part of further discussion.

Where to next with learning? 2018 and beyond
We have developed a very clear strategy for supporting effective teaching and learning in our school over the past 3 years. It has become increasingly more focused and explicit, with greater clarity and alignment.
We are wanting teachers and students to clearly understand the roles they play within the learning process and to support them to be successful. We want a learning process that leads everyone more efficiently towards success. A consistent understanding of how the learning process works and how it is used to differentiate learning for students so they are able to progress and achieve appropriately.  
But although the development we have undergone has been extremely exciting, motivating and seemingly heading in a very effective and successful direction, it is important our parent community share any feedback they have for us. 
What are your thoughts? What questions do you have? 
What feedback can you give that affirms our thinking and/or stimulates new thoughts?
I assure you that all feedback is always carefully considered. Positive feedback and constructive feedback is all read, digested, discussed and directly contributes to the plans we make. So take the opportunity to share your thoughts to help us move forward to even greater levels of success.

Parent Surveys - available now!
You have the opportunity to have a direct say regarding 2018 and beyond.
Please take the time to complete the surveys below. I have constructed 3 smaller surveys to complete. They won’t take long. And you don’t have to answer every question! We want to hear from you about the things that matter.
Survey links
‘Our Vision, Our People, Our Environment’ Survey – what does our school stand for and aspire to?
‘Our Competencies’ Survey – what learning & life expectations do we have for our students? 
'Our Targets' Survey – what targets do we have to support effective learning?

The links and more background information relating to these surveys are also found on our school website under ‘Our School/School Charter’ – or directly at www.coatesville.school.nz/school-charter 

Thank you so much for your time.


Parent-Teacher-Student conferences: 
Tuesday 26 & Wednesday 27 September 
Year 1-3 students on the Term 1/Term 3 reporting cycle will receive a progress or achievement report this Friday.  
To follow-up these reports, the 3-way conferences are an essential part of the reporting cycle.  
They support and enhance the information contained in the student reports. They further clarify the progress or achievement against the National Standards in Reading, Writing & Mathematics and confirm next steps in the learning process. It is an ideal chance for all parties to acknowledge successes and look towards future learning. 
Times available for conferences and details of how to book will be sent to parents this week.
 

Our Special Weekly Awards
Every week we recognise people who have made a meaningful contribution to our school. 
We rightfully acknowledge them at our Friday assemblies each week in front of hundreds of people.
The winners certainly deserve every bit of recognition and plenty of thanks and applause for jobs well done! The winners of the awards for the last two weeks were:

Cool Kiwi - for a positive contribution to the school environment:
· Debbie Skillcorn, Kirsty Rorke, Deb Bensley and Sarah Hoban for working so hard to organise our book room.  
· All the P.E Monitors for keeping our Sports Shed so tidy this term. 

Tomato Dude – for a special class/group/individual of the week:
· Mrs Leefe, Mrs Craigie and the Marimba group who performed so well at the Marimba Festival recently.
· The children who helped at the parent information evening on Wednesday. Fantastic job all of you! 


Cracker Jacks Award- for an individual/group/class that has shown great sportsmanship:  
· Our hockey teams who performed so well all season - thank you players, coaches and managers and supporters
· Our rippa rugby teams who attended the final rugby tournament recently – thank you players, coaches and supporters

Thank you! Well done everyone!
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  [image: C:\Users\jbeguely.COATESVILLE\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\VHXDGFPH\Design in situ.jpg]Ag Day T-Shirts 
Orders can be made for this year’s Ag Day T-Shirt online using this link Order here for $20 each.  If you are not sure of sizes samples are available to try on at the office. Please note that the final date for orders is Wednesday 27th September (the last week of Term 3) and they will be arrive before Ag Day. Thank you Roslyn (Roslyn.sentch@xtra.co.nz).

Year 1-6 Touch Rugby 2017
Touch Rugby will kick off in the first week of Term 4. This year the competition will be held at Riverhead on a Thursday. We have had a great response so far, so if you are interested please register now to avoid missing out. To find out more and to register your child, go to the Touch Rugby page on our website. Amelia Macnab

A Woolly Ag Day – can you help?
Thanks to the lovely people who have already donated wool. Kauri Team is planning a fun activity for the children celebrating Ag Day.  If you have some wool you can spare please bring it into the office or Room 6.

Day in lieu of Ag Day
Ag Day, Saturday 28 October, is an official school day and is a very memorable learning experience for everyone. School will be closed on Friday 3 November as a day-in-lieu of the Ag Day event.

E Award results for Week 8
3rd place is Room 4
2nd place is Room 2
1st place is Room 8.

Upcoming Events
Please check the school calendar for upcoming dates and events!

From FOTS
[image: ]LATEST NEWS - please click here for the latest Fundraising News Flash ⚡                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Latest News:  Thank you so much to Pub Charity Limited who has granted Coatesville School $10,000!  This grant will go towards the ‘all weather’ drop down blinds of high priority areas identified around the school.

Ag Day Collections:  Please see below for the focus this week.  Please drop old or chipped crockery for our Smash Palace activity and any of our other requested items into the school office!
[image: cid:2ed958aa-ac26-4d6b-9e9a-d99704ec0856@ausprd01.prod.outlook.com][image: cid:118ea254-3551-45d1-8739-7d6ebd4f77db@ausprd01.prod.outlook.com]AG DAY SILENT AUCTION ITEMS NEEDED, PLEASE HELP!   
We are currently looking for new items for our Ag Day Silent Auction. Here are some suggestions, if you could have a hunt out that would be fab!
- Unused gift cards.
- Use your Fly-buys points and purchase items to donate.
- Unused beauty products.
- New toys and bedding.
- New kitchen appliances. 
Do you have a friend or family member that works for a company that may have product to donate too? Please ask around, we really need your help and appreciate your kind generosity if you can help us out. We can pick up items or they can be delivered to the box located in the office. Please email Julie if you need further info or would like to discuss an offer you have julievwall@gmail.com

Next FOTS Meeting tonight:  Tuesday, 19th September at the Albany Pub (private room) 7.30pm to 9.30pm, 276 Dairy Flat Highway.  Please arrive on time so we can end promptly.  Please email friendsofcoatesvilleschool@gmail.com if you would like to attend and if you have anything you would like to add to the agenda. We look forward to seeing you there.

After School Cafe:  This Friday, 22nd September - grab your yummy cupcakes after school on Friday and celebrate only 1 week left in the term!  Hooray!

Thank you
Ka kite ano.  Hei konā mai.  

Richard Johnson	                
Richard Johnson – Principal


COMMUNITY NOTICES
 
Mini Chef School Holiday Programme We are pleased to offer another school holiday programme for the upcoming school holidays.  All of our courses are offered online, making them the perfect parent/child holiday experience!  Whilst learning and having lots of fun, students will gain some great kitchen skills and learn new recipes along the way! All information is available on our website at www.internationalculinarystudio.com
If you have any questions, please email me at cheryl@internationalculinarystudio.com

Dairy Flat Tennis Club
Cnr Postman Rd & Dairy Flat Highway
Registration for Dairy Flat Tennis Club is now open.  Saturday junior tennis for primary school children, junior interclub for teenagers and a range of competitive and social adult tennis including mid-week tennis on Thursday mornings. 
For more information go to www.dairyflattennis.co.nz or email info@dairyflattennis.co.nz

East Coast Bays Summer Soccer
We have a team of ECB soccer player’s y6 (11y old) that have space for 2-3 more players for the summer season.
Please email me if your son/daughter is interested. The games will be played Mondays at ECB soccer club (close to NorthX Intermediate) Please contact Anna Julin 027 3112122 privatemail.anna@gmail.com

School Holiday Programmes
[image: MERC Logo Master]Join us at Sir Peter Blake Marine Education & Recreation Centre in Long Bay For an awesome experience in the October School Holidays Dates: Monday 2nd October – 6th October, Monday 9th October – 13th October Ages: 7—13 years (inclusive) Cost: $40 per person/per day Time: 9am—4.00pm Or Early drop off from 7.30am $5 extra Late pick up until 6pm $5 extra For more information contact the MERC team on Ph: (09) 473 0714 or office@merc.org.nz  or  www.merc.org.nz



[image: ]I know it only feels like yesterday that we started term 3. However, October is just around the corner and it’s time to plan for the holidays already. We have designed 3 programmes that all are run on the same principles as our music lessons and are strongly based on the ORFF and Simply Music philosophies. We have our Band Workshop (2-3rd Oct), Drama Workshop (9-13 Oct), Drumming Mayhem (13 Oct). Please see our website for more details. 021 067 6333 admin@eliettesmusicacademy.com www.eliettesmusicacademy.com
[image: ]
‘Kids Safe with Dogs’ School holidays program at Animates 
Your local Animates store will be hosting free seminars to help educate children how to behave around dogs at 11am on Thursday 5th and 12th of October. Trained staff will use interactive real life scenarios, using a toy dog, to teach children how to behave around their own dog, and those that they encounter on the street. Key points will include:
· How to approach a dog (when tied up, when eating, when in a car etc.)
· How and where to pat a dog 
· How to make eye contact with a dog including best body language to use 
· Learning the importance of always asking permission before approaching a dog
[image: ]These sessions will also be beneficial you’re thinking about introducing a fluffy friend to the family. There will also be the opportunity to ask the in-store experts for advice, and children who complete the workshop will take home a free activity book and certificate to proudly display on their wall or fridge.  Although bookings aren’t necessary, the events are usually well attended so it’s advisable to arrive early.
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